
TENNESSEE HISTORICAL COMMISSION
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION

2941 LEBANON ROAD.
NASHVILLE, TN 3243.0442

(615) 532-15s0 I

February 29, 1996

Ednard Lacy
356 W. Claridge Street
Satellite Beach, FL 32937

Dear Mr. Lacy:

During a recent visit to Cookeville, Tennessee, lspoke with Mr. Lee Lacy regarding information
about the history of the Lacy family, and their involvement in the Cooftevilte Pottery:, Over the
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Stwe Rogers
Hislorio Preservadon Specialist
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ptftly readingthe sec{ion on theGooteville Pottery, you had availableto you
$f you.rfather and others regarding the operations of the pottery. M'rght it be
copies of these letters as.theymightshed important light on the day-today

operations of the pottery. I would also like to harecopies of pages 16S176 from yourbook
regading lhe Cookeville Pottery and the Algood Brick Company. Finally, in this second edition
we hope to include as many pidure as posshle. .Yourphotographs of the Cookeville Pottery are
the only photographs we have seen of the pottery, and would like to obtain clear copies if
possible. I would be most happy to pay the cost for all copyrng. .

I hope my requestrs witl not place an undue burden on you.' Ybur lnformaUon and photggraphs of
fire Cookeville Pottbry are vsry lmportant to qs., I hope you find the endosedinforme$on on the
Puham County sltes of Interest lf you have any questions, please do'not hesitato bask
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Sincerely, --st;L6ry
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